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Wittiam D. BARRY
GENERAL MANAGER

ELECTRIC DIVISION

i Sl)éo JOHN STREET

.

1 L.f' TELEPHONE (203) 265-1593

April 4, 1989

Public Utilities Commission
100 John Street
Wallingford, CT 06492

SUBJECT: PIERCE REORGANIZATION

Gentlemen:

On February 14, 1989, the Town Council approved a contract between

the IBEW, Local #457 and the Electric Division. Part of that approval
involved the reorganization of the Pierce Station. As part of that
reorganization, a modified job description, job title and salary
adjustment were accomplished. It is necessary to amend the personnel
pages of the 1988 - 1989 budget to reflect the increase in salary

and the new job title.

Job Title: Turbine Utility Operator

Salary: Step 1 - $10.25, Step 2 - $10.83, Step 3 - $11.41,
Step 4 - $11.99, Step 5 - $12.62, Step 6 - $13.21,
Step 7 - $13.79, Step 8 - $14.37, Step 9 - $15.00

This reorganization at the Pierce Plant allows flexibility and is
a positive step for the Division as a whole.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Sincerely yours

).

William D. Barry
General Manager
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PARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

WALLINGFORD., CONNECTICUT 06402
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3 April 1989

Mr. Bert Killen, Chairman Wallingford Town Council

Dear Bert:

I read in the Record that the Board of Education has dropped its plans to
have only one High School in Wallingford.

Therefore, I request that you add to the agenda on 11 April é réquést to
appropriate $855,000 to fund State grant # 148-87-079-VA for the expansion
of the Vocational Agriculture Center at Lyman Hall High School.

Also my request to appropriate $145,000 to fund State grant #148-87-080-VA *
for the new equipment for Vocational Agriculture. C%?i)%f(
I also request that our original request for Waiver of bidding for the '

architect also be brought back on the table. éig;T

Sincerely,

Edward G. Polanski
Chairman, VoAg Expansion Committee




